Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 4:02 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 02/19/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

As we welcome back some of our students to the building, we would like to share a revised teat policy due to COVID19
mitigation efforts. At this time, we ask that no food items be brought to school to share with students.

This includes individually packaged birthday treats. Your student's classroom teacher will individually recognize birthdays
in the classroom. Thank you for your understanding.

If you would like to send non-food items in celebration of student birthdays, some ideas include pencils, book marks, or
fun erasers. Items will be sent home with students at the end of the day. Please reach out to Stephanie Kirkpatrick at
SKirkpatrick@everettsd.org with any questions or concerns.

Save the date for the March student materials pick up day! Families are invited to Penny Creek on WEDNESDAY, March
10 anytime between 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. To enter the parking lot, use the furthest west entrance and follow the flow
of the attached map to arrive at the east side gym door. Please remain in your vehicle. A staff member will deliver your
student’s materials to you. To support the flow of traffic, have your student’s first and last name with teacher name on a
paper ready to show the staff member or posted on your passenger side window. Social distancing guidelines must be
followed at all times.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910
Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read alouds: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653

Penny Creek Elementary Hybrid Information Page: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/4829

Attachments:
ﬁ;messages/attachments/7e7e50f869a175058a380eeea71260c7/2021sy March Materials Pick Up.pdf (185.5 KB)
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